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Friday 20th June 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Important messages 

Mufti day – Wednesday 16th July 

 

On Wednesday 16th July, there will be a whole school mufti (non-uniform) day. In return, we 

will be asking children to bring in school uniform that they have outgrown or no longer need. 

This can be branded school jumpers or PE kit as well as unbranded school jumpers, shirts, 

skirts and trousers. Please ensure this is in good condition and clean. If you are unable to 

contribute any uniform, we ask for a donation of £1 which will be used to help replenish our 

stock. 

 

In addition to this date, there will also be a drop-off box outside the main office on Monday 

21st and Tuesday 22nd July. 

 

We are aware that the current economic climate can make buying new uniform a burden for 

many. Also, due to our high turbulence, we feel this would provide an opportunity for those 

families moving in and out the area to have a way of recycling or having access to uniform if 

they are only here for a short period of time.  For this reason, we will be holding a second-

hand uniform trove which will be open for any parents on Thursday 28th August and 

Wednesday 3rd September from 10am – 2pm. When using this resource, we hope that people 

will be able to make a small donation or swap their own clothes that they have grown out of 

towards what they take which we can then use to restock. 

 

In addition to this we are passionate about helping the environment and teaching children 

about their carbon footprint. We therefore feel this would be an ideal opportunity to ensure 

we are not wasting clothes that still have life left in them. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Coombs 

Year 3 Leader  


